
Thank you Laura, 
 
I did receive another letter about the proposed amendments informing me about the public 
meeting on May 6th.  I have already raised my concern about these amendments per my 
emails below, but want to state again that I continue to be strongly opposed to them and 
wish to preserve my appeal rights. 
 
Mr. Mayor, Mr. Knoll, and Town Council.  I respectfully urge you not to pass these 
amendments.  These amendments, specifically the Sheridan College Housing Area - 
Special Policy Area, will not make Oakville more livable.  Certainly not for the hard working 
families who call College Park home like me.  Please vote NO. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steven Beslic (44 year resident of ) 
 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

  

As a life long resident of Oakville and  I want to express my serious concerns about 
these proposed amendments.  Specifically, those related to the special policy area around 
College Park.  Although I recognize the need for a sustainable growth strategy I truly believe 
that it should not come at the expense of the town's livability.   

 I have never been one to get involved in politics or town policy.  In fact, this is the first time I 
have ever voiced a concern or opinion related to town matters or business.  I recognize I am 
just one person but feel this decision is too important not to make my concerns known.  To be 
honest, I am very concerned about the impact these amendments will have on my 
neighbourhood.  We have always been able to maintain a healthy balance between college and 
community needs around college park.  These changes risk transforming College Park into a 
student housing hub while driving families like mine out.  I hope not. 

 Please do right by your citizens and do not pass these amendments.  I am quite certain the 
majority of my fellow residents feel the same way.   

 Sincerely, 

  

Steven Beslic 



 

 

Sent: March 4, 2024 7:18 AM 
To: townclerk@oakville.ca <townclerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Four Dwelling Units & Sheridan College Housing Area - Special Policy Area 

 Dear Town Clerk, 

 This is to communicate that I would like to be notified of the decision made by the Town of 
Oakville on this matter.   

 It is extremely concerning that such by-law amendments are being considered to increase 
density in my neighbourhood of college park.  The thought of four storey buildings in my 
neighbourhood is disappointing.  As a life long resident of Oakville and College Park I am certain 
that these amendments do not  benefit me or any other current residents of College Park.   In 
fact, such changes are counter to making Oakville and my neighbourhood more 
livable.  Oakville is special and unique because we have always done what is best for its 
residents.  This has made Oakville one of the best places to live in Canada for years.  These 
changes are clearly not in the best interest of its residents.   

 I trust and truly hope that the town and its representatives act in the best interest of its current 
citizens and DO NOT pass the proposes amendments. 

  

Thank you 

  

Steven Beslic 

 


